
Letter from Deputy Prime Minister and
Defra Secretary of State to
environmental NGOs on planning and
infrastructure bill

The Deputy Prime Minister and the Secretary of State for the Department for
Environment, Food and Rural Affairs have written to eNGOs about using the
value gained from enabling development to proceed quickly and smoothly to …
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